
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Our Floodplain Administrator, Matt Ray, met with a representative of the Department of 

Natural Resources on December 7, 2023.  During that evaluation it was noted that federal and 

state regulations have changed since our floodplain development regulations were adopted in 

2017. 

 

Proposal: 

Legal is updating our ordinance to reflect current regulations and those are reflected in 

Ordinance 845.  A draft must be sent to DNR before 2/12/24 for review and approval. 

 

 


